Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office

& o "Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas”

April 25, 2013

David Baier, President

Lake St. George South Homeowners Association
Post Office Box 1686

Oldsmar, FL 34677

RE:  Trespass Authorization
Dear Mr. Baier:

The Pinellas County Sheriff's Office is in receipt of the Trespass Authorization forms
dated April 19, 2013. With these authorizations, the Sheriff's Office will issue trespass warnings
at the three common areas of the Homeowners Association, when doing so is appropriate and in
compliance with Florida Statute 810.09(3). This statute authorizes a law enforcement officer to
issue a trespass warning and/or make an arrest on private property if there is a threat to public
safety or welfare when the agency has received prior written authorization from the private
property owner or the duly authorized agent, as is the case here.

Wynford Drive Pond Area, East of Wynford Drive

Wynford Drive, West to County Road 90 aka Boyd Fitchlic Road (field)
Langstaff Drive, West of Lake St. George Drive (field)

Sincerely,

s

Shannon Kennedy
General Counsel

SK/jsc

ée: Lt. J. Bordner, Communications Section (w/enc)
Lt. Tom Nestor
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